
CorelDRAW - Access to Flickr is no longer available

CorelDRAW Standard• 

You may have noticed that Flickr content is no longer accessible from older versions of Corel CONNECT.

The issue is caused by updates made to Flickr's automation programming interface (API). We have integrated those
Flickr updates in recent versions of
CorelDRAW Graphics Suite.

To regain access to Flickr content, please update your product to CorelDRAW Graphics Suite X7.2.

For more information about CorelDRAW Graphics Suite X7, click here.
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